From: Vexie Johnson . e

Sent: Saturday, April 20, 2024 10:32 AM

To: WaterRateBoard <waterrateboard@Phila.gov>
Subject: Increased water rate

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Why do | have to pay for other people water rate who get a discount. | am being punished for being able to pay
my own. [ am a Senior citizen that don't qualify for nothing and (being punished again). it seems people are
rewarded for having nothing.



